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 Meeting Place is
         The
 Rose Garden Cafe
111 Higgins Road
Elk Grove Village
   847-952-1881

Meetings
  1st Tuesday
     of the Month
                7:30 pm

     Rides are the
       2nd & 4th
  Sundays @ 9am

Volume  1 -  Issue  9
 September, 2008

BRR Tee-Shirts
A tee- shirt is included with the cost of
membership. The fee for a new membership is
$40.00 with the cost of a tee-shirt.
Patches
Small is $15.00
Large is $20.00
Hats are $12.00
See Bill Mumford at the meetings or contact him.

OUR CHOICE - NOT YOURS

RIDE SAFE - RIDE FREE

WWW.BRRMC.COM
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Board Members

         President
Dave Morris
630-289-8208
giddyupdave@wowway.com

     Vice- President
Bill Lux
847-836-0589
bill@dscomm.com

       Secretary
Jim Marsolais
224-489-9511
radarrabbit111@aol.com

      Treasurer
Jean Mumford
847-658-6446
billjean1903@sbcglobal.net

     Membership
Kevin Johnson
847-755-0724
kevinejohnson@sbcglobal.net

    Tour Directors
Marshall Sayad
847-895-3129
marshall846@comcast.net

Bill Mumford
847-658-6446
billjean1903@sbcglobal.net

      AMA Liaison
Bill Lux
847-836-0589
bill@dscomm.com

    Newsletter
Larry Haun
847-213-0059
larry240sx@hotmail.com

  Internet Web Site
Bill Lux
847-836-0589
bill@dscomm.com

Disclaimer

   The Articles and Graphics in this Newsletter shall have
neither liability nor responsibility to any person with
respect to loss or injury caused directly or indirectly by
information contained in this or any Newsletter from
Back Road Riders. All inquiries should be directed to the
Board of Back Road Riders.

WWW.BRRMC.COM
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COUNTRY & WESTERN THEME
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BUSINESS CARDS

FOR ALL YOUR TAX NEEDS
   SEE LARRY HAUN, YOUR
     H&R BLOCK TAX PRO
          5691 W. Touhy; Niles, Il.
847-647-7614  Office opens Jan 2, 2009
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PROUDLY PRESENTS OUR 22ND ANNUAL 

CHILI COOKOFF 
SATURDAY FEBRUARY 07, 2009 

 6:30PM to ??? TBA 

Contestants, please bring your COOKED chili in an 

electric crock pot covered with plastic wrap. DO NOT 

bring the glass cover. Please bring your chili PRE-

HEATED. 

Serving spoons will be provided. 

JUDGING BEGINS at 7:30PM SHARP!  

WHERE: PARK RIDGE VFW 10 W. HIGGINS at the corners of CANFIELD & HIGGINS 

Tickets are $10.00 in ADVANCE, $15.00 at the door. Children 12 and under FREE 13-17 $5.00 at the 

door For further info please call our HOTLINE...312-661-9171 or visit us at 

www.CHICAGOABATE.com 

The VFW Hall is located on the Northwest corner of Canfield & Higgins, Just off the Kennedy Expressway– West 

of Harlem and East of Cumberland. 

Less than 10 MINUTES FROM THE INTERNATIONAL MOTORCYCLE SHOW IN ROSEMONT 

ALL Chili Cookoff Contestants 

get in FREE with their FULL 

POT of Chili 

Back again this year by popular demand,  

Our 4TH annual Jalapeno eating Contest 

Prizes include a Trophy and $100.00 

Can you take the heat, LETS SEE HOW MANY 

YOU CAN EAT 

ADVANCE TICKETS AVAILABLE AT HARLEM & ADDISON TIRE AND AUTO 7200 W. ADDISON 

SEE ANDY FOR MORE INFO OR CALL (773) 206-1956 OR (773) 589-1151 

ADVANCE TICKETS AVAILABLE AT HARLEM & ADDISON TIRE AND AUTO 7200 W. ADDISON 

SEE ANDY FOR MORE INFO OR CALL (773) 206-1956 OR (773) 589-1151 
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BACK ROAD RIDERS, DECEMBER 2, 2008
MEETING NOTES

1. Meeting called to order at 7:34 pm. Notes taken by Jean Mumford.
2. ROLL CALL:  All present except Jim M. and Jenice due to another engagement.
3. The reading of last month’s minutes was waived.
4. REPORT OF OFFICERS:

A. PRESIDENT:  Dave had Sharon collect for the Mystery Raffle. Thank You,
Sharon.($47.00)     Our Snow Ball (formerly known as the Holiday Party) is coming up.
Dave encouraged everyone to invite friends as guests. This will give them an opportunity to
meet our members and may encourage them to join. Our membership is down this year, but
we still have good members.

B. VICE-PRESIDENT:   Bill Lux said we are going to cut back on the WEB Site list.
Karen Jalomo questioned why we keep people on the WEB Site when they don’t come out
and rejoin. Dave Morris mentioned that they still receive our newsletter. A certain few former
members may be removed. John Jalomo doesn’t show up on the WEB Site.

C. TREASURER:  Jean Mumford said we have $1,690.93 in the treasury
D. SECRETARY:  Jim Marsolais was not here so no report

E. REPORT OF THE DIRECTORS:

1. MEMBERSHIP:  Kevin Johnson relayed a message from Jim & Jenice thanking
everyone for coming to their Bears vs. Packers Party. Even if the BEARS LOST.  At
least we were all together to console each other over the loss.

2. EVENTS/TOUR DIRECTORS:  John Jalomo said that we didn’t ride last month due to the
weather. Sunday, December 7, 2008 is the TOYS FOR TOTS in Chicago. Contact John Jalomo at
punkin432@comcast.net if you are interested in riding in it. EAGLE’S CLAW Motorcycle Repair Shop
moved.
3. NEWSLETTER DIRECTOR:  Larry Haun hopes everyone has been getting their newsletter. If
not, let him know or if you are having trouble opening it. Larry240sx@hotmail.com
4. WEB SITE: Bill Lux already covered it.

F. REPORT OF THE COMMITTEES:
1. Snow Ball Committee: Jean Mumford and Sammie Pappadakis reported that the Snow

Ball will be on: SATURDAY, JANUARY 31, 2009
THE ELGIN HOLIDAY INN
495 Airport Road
Elgin, Illinois 60123
847-488-9000 (Contact Jan Montgomery)
Rooms for BRR Members and Guests are $70.00
Mystery Raffle, DJ Lenny (Same as last year), Prizes and Surprises
COCKTAILS:   5:30 PM
DINNER BUFFET: 6:30 PM
SALOON HOURS: OPEN BAR 5:30 PM-6:30 PM & 7:30 PM-10:30 PM
      Cash Bar after 10:30 pm till Midnight
THEME: WESTERN ATTIRE
COST IS $30.00 members    $40.00 invited Guests



                          Page        7WWW.BRRMC.COM

Jean said actual cost is $56.00 per person. So club is subsidizing members and guests

G. OPEN FORUM:
1. Marshall Sayad suggested that the Holiday Inn’s telephone number be included in the

newsletter so that people can make reservations.
2. Dave Morris said he has boxes at work for TOYS FOR TOTS ride. Dave will not be going

but will give the boxes to someone that is going.

H. OLD/UNFINISHED BUSINESS:
1. Membership decided to give half of Clubs take on Mystery Raffle to  Linda, our Rose

Garden Café Waitress.
I. NEW BUSINESS:

1. Dave Morris won the Mystery Raffle ($24.00)
2. Dave asked if anyone had anything else, then hoped everyone had a happy Holiday and to

stay safe in their jobs.
J. Meeting Adjourned at some time


